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Mentions   
 
Scranton Times: DAMA faces criminal charges over illegal sewage dump 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/crime-emergencies/dama-faces-criminal-charges-over-illegal-
sewage-dump/article_0040e54c-9547-5f75-b9ce-3487b8c5833e.html 
 
Air 
 
Altoona Mirror: EPA’s new protections will help environment 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2023/02/epas-new-protections-will-
help-environment/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly has its warmest January month in 91 years and just misses a snow rarity 
https://www.inquirer.com/weather/philadelphia-weather-record-snow-warmth-january-20230201.html  
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Clearfield Progress: Centre County Conservation District's seedling sale underway 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/centre-county-conservation-districts-seedling-sale-
underway/article_9788810c-a18f-11ed-a6cb-c76fcea852e5.html  
 
Pennlive: Former rail line named Pennsylvania Trail of the Year 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2023/01/former-rail-line-named-pennsylvania-trail-of-the-year.html 
 
Philly Burbs/ 6ABC: Curious green comet is paying us a visit. Here's how to see it 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/world/2023/01/31/green-comet-2023-new-jersey-see-it-
tonight-tracker-nasa/69842162007/  
 
Daily Local: Oxford honored with statewide beautification award  
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/01/31/oxford-honored-with-statewide-beautification-award/  
 
My ChesCo:PA Parks and Forests Foundation Announces 2023 Photo Contest 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/01/31/oxford-honored-with-statewide-beautification-award/   
 
Kane Republican: Mount Jewett to Kinzua Bridge Trail selected as PA’s 2023 Trail of the Year 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/mount-jewett-to-kinzua-bridge-trail-selected-as-pa-s-2023-trail-of-
the-year/article_e2a27a76-a1c6-11ed-88eb-73b640c93d7a.html  
 
Energy 
 
News-Item: PUC launches Investigation into PPL billing issues 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/puc-launches-iinvestigation-into-ppl-billing-
issues/article_cb49c555-57dd-5d9e-bbe8-5b407e686bec.html  
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Daily Item: PUC looking at high PPL bills 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/puc-looking-at-high-ppl-bills/article_81a3067a-a1a1-11ed-ba67-
5fd2f6d0040a.htmlc  
  
Daily Review: PUC Launches Comprehensive Investigation into Billing Issues Impacting PPL Electric 
Customers 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/puc-launches-comprehensive-investigation-into-billing-
issues-impacting-ppl-electric-customers/article_3abb9ec1-4624-5b1a-acc3-25a394f4acf6.html  
 
Sun-Gazette: PPL committing to ‘regaining trust’ after incorrect bills 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/02/ppl-committing-to-regaining-trust-after-
incorrect-bills/  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Hefty heating bills leave some Philadelphians aghast  
https://www.inquirer.com/business/energy/high-heating-bills-homeowners-renters-philadelphia-
20230131.html  
 
6ABC: PPL responds to customers after investigation begins into high electric bills 
https://6abc.com/ppl-electric-customers-high-bills-pennsylvania-public-utility-commission-puc-
investigation/12757316/  
 
FOX43: Do you have to charge your EV inside during the winter? 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/verify/verify-do-you-have-to-charge-your-ev-electric-vehicle-
inside-during-the-winter-when-its-cold/65-479ec9b0-1c96-4cea-9d56-14fe2b6d3ae4 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
WTAJ: Spring Farms Elementary to be closed for rest of the school year 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/spring-farms-elementary-to-be-closed-for-rest-of-the-school-
year/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Daily Item: Gas prices jump by 9 cents 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/gas-prices-jump-by-9-cents/article_d5e3be66-a0e6-
11ed-8acc-b7370e9df850.html  
 
Bradford Era: National Fuel adjusts gas supply charges in PA 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/national-fuel-adjusts-gas-supply-charges-in-pa/article_861709a1-
f26c-5a1d-99b6-cf6428a329c6.html  
 
Meadville Tribune: National Fuel gas bills to drop 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/national-fuel-gas-bills-to-drop/article_2cc225bc-a1b7-11ed-
be93-9f75b0775cd1.html  
 
Times Observer: Gas prices continue to rise as record profits reported 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/02/gas-prices-continue-to-rise-as-record-
profits-reported/  
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Vector Management 
 
WTAJ: Penn State researchers share Spotted lanternfly findings 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/penn-state-researchers-share-spotted-lanternfly-findings/ 
 
Bradford Era: Spotted lanternfly experts share what research has uncovered 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/spotted-lanternfly-experts-share-what-research-has-
uncovered/article_038a0e02-f790-5fe2-840a-f81be3c7b13b.html  
 
Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading’s Clean City program offers a lot for small monthly fee, coordinator says 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/01/31/readings-clean-city-program-offers-a-lot-for-small-
monthly-fee-coordinator-says/ 
 
FOX43: Food program in Lancaster's Central Market looks to prevent waste 
https://www.fox43.com/article/life/food/food-program-lancasters-central-market-prevent-waste/521-
01c3070f-417a-4566-862c-a6a08274610e 
 
WHYY: Groups challenge Philly’s next mayor: End illegal dumping by 2028 
https://whyy.org/articles/waste-free-philly-illegal-dumping-philadelphia-mayoral-race-2023/  
 
Water 
 
Lebtown.com: Who knew? Cornwall Borough’s “Cold Springs” water supply system 
https://lebtown.com/2023/02/01/who-knew-cornwall-boroughs-cold-springs-water-supply-system/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Logan Twp. applies for loan to replace sanitary sewer lines 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2023/02/logan-twp-applies-for-loan-to-replace-
sanitary-sewer-lines/ 
 
WTAJ: The DEP cease dumping operation on Bellwood Reservoir project 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/the-dep-cease-dumping-operation-on-bellwood-reservoir-
project/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WTAJ: PennDOT provides update on early February windmill superloads 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/penndot-provides-update-on-early-february-windmill-
superloads/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Judge in Chester’s bankruptcy case calls the city government ‘dysfunctional’ and 
authorizes changes 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/chester-bankruptcy-ruling-receiver-kirkland-
20230131.html  
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WHYY: Pa. judge grants Chester city receiver permission to strip elected city officials of administrative 
powers  
https://whyy.org/articles/chester-city-receiver-permission-strip-elected-officials-administrative-powers/  
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Developer buys 14-acre Fort Washington site from Equus, plans 310-unit 
apartment project 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2023/01/31/jefferson-apartments-fort-
washington.html?cx_testId=40&cx_testVariant=cx_8&cx_artPos=0#cxrecs_s  
 
Philadelphia Business Journal/ Philly Voice: Mixed-use development with 3 buildings proposed on Main 
Street in Manayunk 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2023/01/30/three-building-manayunk-residential-
proposal.html?cx_testId=40&cx_testVariant=cx_8&cx_artPos=5#cxrecs_s  
 
My ChesCo: Senators Urge USTR to Hold Canada Accountable to Obligation to American Dairy 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/national/senators-urge-ustr-to-hold-canada-accountable-to-
obligation-to-american-dairy/  
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